To :  All Parents

From :  Mayse Lam, Centre In-charge

Re :  New Administrative Officer Onboarding
(Circular No. WDMO003A/23-24_ENG)

Date : 12 September 2023

Dear Parents,

As we start our new school term 2023-2024, | would like to introduce our new administrative
officer, Ms. Orah Lee who has replaced Ms. Pinky Law as she has officially retired this school
term. We wish Ms. Pinky all the best as she starts her new life journey.

Ms. Orah has taken over all the major administrative responsibilities at our centre starting
September 1st. When you come to our centre, Ms. Orah will be the first to greet you and your
child at the reception area. She will be the first person you will contact when you call our
centre for any enquiries. Orah will also be sending email to parents and updating you all on our
centre’s important news and arrangements.

Please give Ms. Orah a warm welcome when you see her at our centre!
Thank you very much for your attention.
Best regards,

Mayse Lam
Centre-in-charge

#® . BRE
H i MEREEOEE
WNE : FOTEREEIHE
(ELE4SE WDMO003B/23-24_CHIN)
HEl : 202349 H12H

HENRE

BB - AR EAT LI ETE ELE Orah (F/NH) - H9 H 1 H (BT
> dIEZUREESRIREY Pinky (2/NED - SRS EEIVELE R R - [ EH > DIREE
AR LRI E A AR -

FEIE > FRPIECH Orah HYANA > SR LA EGEH Pinky BV > DUREMAE AT A A AE T —IIE
il

22

PRMEAS T 0 AT



